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7th October 2021 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer (Year 6) 

 

DVD of the Year 5 Robinwood Residential 

 

As there were so many pictures taken at Robinwood, we have put together a DVD of the children’s time 

there.  It is about 20 minutes long, showing pictures of all the different activities the children took part 

in.  

 

DVDs are now being sold at a cost of £5.00 each and are available on the ParentPay website for you 

to purchase/pay online in the usual way.   

 

Once paid for, the DVD will be sent home with your child. 

 

Should you wish to purchase a DVD, please log onto ParentPay and make payment by Monday 18th 

October 2021. 

 

May we politely request that DVDs or any content from them, are not shared or published anywhere on 

social media. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Hannah Stephenson 

Head Teacher 

 

On behalf of the Year 5 Team 

https://www.parentpay.com/
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